

Westacre Infant School

Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk



Dress up for Diwali and Celebration of Children in Need Non Uniform Day

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Friday 13th November 2020, we will be celebrating the festival of Diwali and accepting donations for Children in Need 2020. All of the children will be taking part in a range of activities throughout the day. To celebrate the events, the children can wear either traditional Indian clothing, party clothing or Children In Need merchandise. Any donations will be collected by class teachers and will be warmly received.

Thank you in advance,

Mr Aidan Edmunds

Headteacher

